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Resolution approving a memorandum of understanding between the City of La Crosse and the
La Crosse Professional Police Non-Supervisors Association.

RESOLUTION

WHEREAS, it is the recommendation of the Director of Human Resources and the Police
Chief to adopt the memorandum of understanding to authorize a non-represented employee to
be assigned as a primary caretaker/canine handler with support from the Professional Police
Non-Supervisory Association collective bargaining union, and

WHEREAS, a non-represented employee at discretion of the Chief of Police will be the
primary caretaker and handler of a canine for internal use within the police department.
Additionally, the non-represented employee will be compensated at their regular rate of pay for
one half-hour of compensation per day.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of La Crosse
that effective August 9, 2024, it hereby approves the Memorandum of Understanding between
the City of La Crosse and the Professional Police Non-Supervisors Association and the
additional compensation for the non-represented employee.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that funding has come from the operating budget of the
Police department.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Human Resources, and Police Chief
are hereby authorized to implement this resolution.

I Nikika M. Elsen, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council
of the City of La Crosse on August 8, 2024.
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Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC, City Clerk
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin
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